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 ACP Team 
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Carterton 
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OX18 3LX 

 

Email: BZN-TATCCS-ACP@mod.gov.uk 

 

Date: 01 Feb 23 

Dear Stakeholder,  

The MOD has initiated an Airspace Change Proposal (ACP) to enhance a safe operating environment 

for all airspace users. RAF Brize Norton is required to provide an Air Traffic Control Service to aircraft 

operating to and from the aerodrome; current containment and airspace configuration does not 

allow for this.   This ACP intends to address these matters and the departure requirement associated 

with London Airspace Modernisation Programme 2 Deployment 1.1 (LD1.1), with the modernisation 

and containment of procedures. The MOD intends to redesign the current controlled airspace to the 

appropriate volume to support RAF Brize Norton’s operations, release unrequired airspace and 

enable safe, efficient access for other air space users. Please find attached a document providing 

more details about the requirement.  

The MOD is following the CAP1616 process to ensure that the interests of all potentially affected 

stakeholders are considered.  

Please promulgate the letter to ensure that as many potentially affected stakeholders have the 

opportunity to engage. We welcome feedback on the proposed Design Principles and ask that it be 

sent by your preferred method, and that you respond by 30 Apr 23.  

Kind regards,  

ACP Sponsor  

 


